
 

IMPORTANT DEADLINE!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Good morning Mr. Olin, 
  
This is just a reminder to let everyone know that the deadline for receiving Campers applications 
for this years Christmas Camp was November 17, 2017. No more application will be accepted. 
  
All applications that are currently here at the office are being processed. If all the required 
documentation is not in by Monday November 27, 2017. Those applications will be denied.  
  
This is giving all those applications in the office an extra ten days to get all the needed and vital 
information.  
  
After Monday the 27th there will only be ten days before Christmas Camp starts. 
  
Thanks, 
Mike Williams 
Acting Director  

Georgia Lions Camp Inc. 


